Dear Senators, | am writing in opposition to HB 1474. | ask that you give this bill a Do Not Pass.

This bill is a dangerous and harmful affront to the human rights of every transgender North
Dakotan. HB 1474 is discriminatory and fails to address North Dakotans who have intersex
conditions that may not fit into the definition of female or male that the bill proposes.

| believe all North Dakotans deserve the right to be identified as a person’s mother or a person’s
father as they wish to be identified.

As a lifelong resident of North Dakota, | urge the committee to give HB 1474 a Do Not Pass.



